
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Half Term 
You may have seen a variety of reports in the media about half term and the possibility of it being 
extended. At this point in time, we have not been informed of anything different to the current dates. 
We finish on Friday 23rd October and return to school on Monday 2nd November. This, may of course 
change and if we are informed that half term is different to the dates above, we will inform you 
immediately. 
 
Friday 23rd October 
To end our half term with a little bit of fun, the children may come to school dressed in Halloween 
costumes on this day if they wish. Of course, all our restrictions that we have in place because of 
Coronavirus will still be in place. Classes will still be in their ‘bubbles’ and break times and lunchtime 
arrangements will still be in place. This has been a strange return to school for the children and they 
have responded fantastically. We hope they find the day fun.  
 
School Admissions 
There are a number of Year 6 parents and carers that have not yet applied for a Secondary place for 
their child. This has to be done before 31st October otherwise any application after this date will be 
classed as late. You may then not get your first choice of Secondary school. 
 
Pegswood Parish Council Pumpkin Trail 
Please see below a message from the Parish Council: 
 
Come and join the Parish Council Pumpkin Trail…. 
In line with current restrictions and with your safety at heart, we won’t be able to hold a Pumpkin  
carving competition in the Community Garden this year. Instead we have decided to create a Pumpkin  
Trail, which families can follow at any point over the Halloween weekend. Join the search and see how  
many of our hidden pumpkins you can find. We'll be planting pumpkins (or pictures at least) at various  
spots around the village and nearer the time we'll publish a handout, with clues to help you get started. 
Why not get dressed up for the trail in your ghoulish gear and make-up and send the photo in to us. You 
never know your picture might appear in the next Newsletter! 
A spooky treat will be waiting for all those participating in the trail ....... where and when to collect will 
be in the handout. 
Check the Parish Council website or Facebook page for the next update!  
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